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Hannah Lockyer

Subject: FW: Reese's Rink

From: Judy B   
Sent: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 9:56 PM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Subject: Reese's Rink 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the contents to be safe. 

Thank you for considering naming the new outdoor rink at Caledon East after our much loved and remembered Reese 
 ᤻᤹᤺ ᤻᤹᤺ 

 Please know that this would be a heartfelt and beautiful gesture for a much loved boy in our community.  

 Thank you,  

Judy Black and family  

   

Thanks! 

Judy Black  

Merry Christmas  ႻႼႽႾႿჀჁ❄ 

  

 “This message (and any associated files) is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. 
The content of the message is the property of the Corporation of the Town of Caledon. The message may contain 
information that is privileged, confidential, subject to copyright and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the 
reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or 
modification of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender 
immediately, advising of the error and delete this message without making a copy. (Information related to this email is 
automatically monitored and recorded and the content may be required to be disclosed by the Town to a third party in 
certain circumstances). Thank you.”  


